
 

 

 
March 30, 2021 

 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am writing a letter of recommendation on behalf of Sarah Padula.  I was Sarah’s supervisor at 
YMCA Camp Y-Noah for the Summers of 2019 and 2020.  She wore many hats in this role. Sarah 
was not just a counselor, she was a mentor, a friend, and a role model to her campers as well as 
her peers. Sarah is hardworking, friendly, organized, and mission driven. Sarah was a go to person 
for us during our COVID Summer. We knew that we could count on Sarah to accomplish the task 
set before her in a decent time frame as well as meeting the expectations of the task. Sarah 
brought humor, hard work, personality, and humanity to a job that can and will challenge all that 
you have.  
 
Sarah is a very well rounded, personable, organized, and accomplished young woman. She is used 
to the heavy workloads, crazy hours, and is able to handle the stress well. I loved having her on my 
team and she was a great asset to our Summer Staff team as well as our Camp Y-Noah 
Community.   
 
I recommend Sarah wholeheartedly for this position.  She is truly a woman for others.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Thank you and good luck with your search!  
 
Joan Wilson  
YMCA Camp Y-Noah  
Program Director 
 


